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 September 2019  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

September 2020 High School Applications 
 
The online portal opens at midnight tonight (12th September 2019) for applications into High School in Sept 2020. 
The attached information sheet will provide information and guidance regarding how to apply.   
 
Alternatively go to admissions.northumberland.gov.uk to access the portal.  
 
Applications must be received before 31st October 2019.  Applications received after 31st October will be classed 
as 'late' and will not be processed until all 'on time' applications have been allocate 
 
Kind Regards  
 

 
Samantha Mason  
Headteacher 
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